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Community Comes Naturally 
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing for an Interim Use Permit Application 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Wednesday, September 11, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town 

Hall, 33155 Hemingway Ave, Stacy, MN 55079, the Lent Township Planning Commission will 

hold a public hearing to solicit public response to a request from CEF Chisago Community Solar, 

LLC c/o Cooperative Energy Futures for Interim Use Permit (IUP) application. The IUP permit 

request is to install a contiguous one-megawatt community solar garden on private property 

located at 35120 Kost Trail- Parcel ID: 05.00008.00. The proposed site is to be partially located 

in Lent Township. 

 

The Planning Commission will make a recommendation regarding the proposed IUP request to 

the Town Board for their meeting to be held on Tuesday, September 17, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Town Hall. 

 

Those persons having an interest in said meetings are encouraged to attend.  

 

Kelly Wood, 

Township 

Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


